Tulelake City Council
Regular Meeting Minutes
March 20, 2018

Mayor Ebinger called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM. Mayor Pro Tem Marcillac, Council
Member Velador and Council Member Nicholson were present; as well as City Treasurer,
Leslie Boyd; City Administrative Clerk, Heidi Cureton; City Clerk, Iva Rogers; Chief of Police,
Tony Ross; City Hall Administrator, Jenny Coelho and Director of Public Works, Brett Nystrom.

Council Member Fensler was absent.
APPROVAL OF THE MARCH 6, 2018 REGULAR MEETING MINUTES

Council Member Velador made a motion to approve the minutes from March 6, 2018. Mayor
Pro Tem Marcillac seconded. Motion carried. (Motion18-47)

APPROVAL OF BILLS

Mayor Pro Tem Marcillac made a motion to approve the bills. Council Member Velador
seconded. Motion carried. (Motion 18-48)

APPROVAL TO HAVE THE 1994 BUCKET TRUCK INSPECTION COMPLETED BY ALTEC
SERVICES FOR AN ESTIMATED COST OF $768.00

Mayor Ebinger made a motion to approve Altec Services, Inc. to complete the OSHA required
inspection for the bucket truck. Mayor Pro Tem Marcillac seconded. Motion carried. (Motion
18-49)

REVIEW AND POSSIBLE APPROVAL OF THE PARC RESOURCES CONTRACT WITH
THE CITY OF TUELAKE FOR THE TULELAKE DOWNTOWN PLAN

After review of the contract, Council Member Velador moved to approve the Professional
Services Agreement contract between the City of Tulelake and PARC Resources for the
Tulelake Downtown Plan. Mayor Ebinger seconded. Motion carried. (Motion 18-50)

PRESENTATION OF NEW BUSINESS LOCATED AT 398 MAIN STREET

Mr. Manjeet More made a presentation to the public regarding the type of business that he will
be opening at the former Pacific Crest Federal Credit Union building. Questions and
comments were made from the public to Mr. More, voicing their concerns about another store
selling liquor and food/groceries and directly competing with the other businesses in town.
Some church pastors in attendance made comments that they did not want another store
selling liquor. Mayor Ebinger said that Mr. More has been following all of the City’s required
ordinances and regulations for establishing his new business and that the City Council cannot
take any action for or against the type of business that will be opening. After a lengthy
discussion by the public and Mr. More, the Council took no action on the matter.

ADJOURNMENT

Mayor Pro Tem Marcillac made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Council Member Velador
seconded. Motion carried. Council adjourned at 6:45 PM. (Motion 18-51)

Mayor Hank Ebinger
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